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23           November 2015 
 
ENTERPRISE BILL 
 
Dear Janet, 
 
I am grateful to the Delegated Powers and Regulatory Reform Committee for its 
report (9th Report of Session 2015-16) on the Enterprise Bill.    
 
The Committee's report made recommendations on three Parts of the Bill, and the 
Government has now tabled amendments to give effect, in full or in part, to two of 
these recommendations. The attached response sets out the Government’s 
reasoning for not implementing the Committee’s recommendation in respect of 
clause 27 of the Bill. 
 
I hope that the Committee and the House as a whole find this response useful in 
their further consideration of the Enterprise Bill and I would like to thank the 
Committee again for its work.  
 
I am copying this letter to Lord Mendelsohn and Lord Stevenson and shall place a 
copy of this letter, together with the Government response, in the Libraries of both 
Houses. 
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